
 

 

 

Here’s a thought… 

Thanks to Mr Rosser for highlighting the idea of keeping some form of record through this 

unprecedented time we are living through.  In our futures, we will inevitably look back on this very 

challenging time that has affected all of us and not just locally, but on a global scale.   

Some of you may already keep a diary or journal; some may have thought to begin one over the last 

week or so.  If you haven’t… stop and think how you might like to make a record of your time over 

the coming weeks.  You decide how you would like to record this.  You may handwrite or type, you 

may be able to take photographs or video your thoughts and feelings. You may want to interview 

your family and get their viewpoints. What have you been doing at home?  Have you followed a 

timetable to keep you occupied?  Younger children may want to keep a picture diary (perhaps a 

scrapbook) and parents could annotate them.  In many years to come, just think what an amazing 

first hand source it would be to have and share with our future generations and I know all of your 

teachers would really love to see these when we all come back together.  
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